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The ABCUSA Nominating Committee met in its role as the General Secretary Search Committee on 
January 27-29, 2022 at the Hilton Tampa Airport Westshore Hotel in Tampa, Florida to begin the process 
of selecting the next General Secretary. 
 
Nomination of BGM Directors: 
 
The following candidates were nominated to fill the two vacancies on the Board of General Ministries: 

 

 Orin Clinger for the At-Large Director from Nebraska (replacing Mark Harvey) 

 Chakravarthy Zadda for General Director (replacing Zina Jacque) 
 
These two nominees will be voted on at the June BGM meeting in Wisconsin. 
 
The next meeting of the Nominating Committee will be scheduled for late May or early June 2022. 
 
 

 
 
 


